September 19, 2024
This is a decision paper.

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Policy Update/Change
DISCUSSION:
Each of our schools spend multiple days interviewing and hiring during the summer months. Once the staff has been hired, the administration then assigns individuals to the grade level or position based on their skill set. If a person chooses to leave within 15 days prior to the first day of instruction, even within the district, this causes great disruption to the instructional process for the school having to replace personnel, putting administration in a difficult position and potentially leaving classes without a teacher. By changing the policy, we will mirror the rule we follow for those wishing to transfer out of the school district to within 15 days prior to the first instructional day of the school term rather than once the employees have met with students at the local school site.
We have followed the KSBA format in that new wording or additional sections are underlined or written in red or highlighted to indicate it is an addition.  Wording to be deleted is either shown with brackets around it [example] or as a strikeover [strikeover].  In this way, you can see how the current policy reads and what effect the changes will have.  I have attached a copy of the revisions for your review. 
RECOMMENDATION: I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the recommended policy revision.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the recommended policy revision.

